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BOROUGH OF GROVE CITY COUNCIL 
PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

June 4, 2020 6:00 PM 
 

 

MEETING ATTENDANCE / ROLL CALL 
X if 

present Council Member Name 
X if 

present Council Member Name 
X if 

present Other Name 
X Mattocks, Mary Kay X Bonner, Timothy (Solicitor) X Oakes, Vance (Boro Manager) 

Absent Daley, Kathleen X Pokrant, George  Absent Pollard, Tanya (Boro Secretary) 

Absent Myers, Shawn X Riddle, Randy (Mayor) Absent Goncz, Dan (Engineer) 

X Henry, James X Bigley, Joel Absent Osborne, Dean (Chief of Police) 

Absent Hodge, Jeffrey Absent Zimmerman, William X Wendelshafer, Karen 

X Gallagher, Amy Absent McEwen, Connor (Jr Member)   

X Jaillet, Scott Absent Foley, Hannah(Jr Member)   
 

 

The Grove City Parks and Recreation Committee met to discuss the opening and operation of the 
Grove City Memorial Park Swimming Pool this summer.     
 
The Borough of Grove City will be running the pool this summer and hiring lifeguards on the 
Borough payroll.  Borough Manager, Vance Oakes will be submitting a request to the Grove City 
Health Foundation for help with expenses to staff the pool. 
 
The swimming pool will open on June 19, 2020 and close on August 23, 2020.  The hours of 
operation will be Monday – Sunday from 1:00 PM to 6:00 PM.  Because of the shortened season 
the admission rate have been reduced to $3.00 for a daily pass or $65 for a Family Season Pass. 
 
Due to Covid-19 the following restrictions will be enforced for the safety of patrons and staff: 

 Social distancing will be enforced on pool grounds; families may sit together.  
Individuals must sit 6ft apart. 

 Showers will be closed. 
 Pool House:  changing will be limited to two stalls.  It is strongly encouraged that 

you come dressed in swimming attire. 
 50% Occupancy (125 people) -  In the event we exceed the maximum number, we 

will ask patrons to leave based on time of arrival, so other may use the pool. 
 No rentals will be offered. 
 Diving boards will be open with social distancing 6ft apart. 
 Mushroom Pool will be limited to 20 people with social distancing. 
 Concessions will be closed.  Patrons can bring their own food.  Coolers will be 

checked upon entrance. 

 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Tanya M. Pollard  
Borough Secretary 

 
 


